
Reminder that tomorrow is our Webinar on the Office Protocols for opening on PEI. Be 
sure you have registered using the link from the email sent May 3 – subject “WEBINAR 
INVITATION - PLEASE SIGN UP NOW". We have questions to be answered and 
during the presentation you will have the opportunity to write in questions while we are 
presenting.  Perhaps you may want to go through the protocol document prior to the get 
together as some of the questions we have received are fairly clearly explained while 
others are so far into the weeds to be irrelevant. IN addition - not being very good at 
seeing into the future - detailed questions as to what is next are not really helpful at this 
time even though a concern we know. There will be lots of warning before they change. 
 
IN the next while we are going to host another webinar on finances and survival for you 
and your practice with Prof. James Armstrong of the Sauder School of Business in BC. 
We again invite questions for this presentation on any procedural or best practices 
when dealing with the pandemic. 
 
Lastly and possibly most importantly we will set up a webinar on how to cope with all the 
upset and stress of these times with our wellness experts. No one has been trained on 
how to deal with these types of disruptions to our way of life both personally and and 
any assistance in strategies to assist would be welcomed. Families are disrupted and at 
time it seems like it is never going to end but it will and we just have to carry on to the 
best of our ability -  hopefully with a little help from our friends 
 
Take care of you. 
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